
MINUTES	OF	TECHNOLOGY	WORKGROUP	
	
A	meeting	of	the	Technology	Workgroup	was	held	on	October	20,	2016,	at	2:00	p.m.	in	1631	
McAfee.		Members	present:	Ryan	Gibson,	Billy	Hung,	Josh	Awalt,	Ben	Merry	
	
Met	with	Booth	Library	
	
Workgroup	spoke	with	Stacey	Knight-Davis	from	Booth	Library	about	technology	within	the	that	
area.					
	
Set	Schedule	and	Discussed	Approach	to	Report	
	
Workgroup	discussed	schedule	for	when	writing	and	analysis	of	campus	feedback	would	be	
complete	and	ready	for	review.		Group	agreed	to	delay	our	Oct	24th	meeting	till	October	26th	
and	each	person	would	complete	their	review/writing	by	then.			


